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As a concerned lifetime NJ resident and a 3 time cancer survivor | urge the following:

The EMP must include a moratorium on all new fossil fuel projects until GHG’s are
effectively regulated

The goal of 100% carbon neutral energy by 2050 must be replaced with the goal of
achieving 100% clean renewable energy by 2050.

The EMP’s goals are inadequate to address the immediate emergency we are facing.
GHG’s must be regulated to achieve IPCC’s 2030 target and GWRA’s 2050 mandate.
The State must regulate black carbon, pure carbon particulates, aka soot.

The EMP drastically understates the global warming impact of methane released by the
extraction, distribution and burning of natural gas.

Labor’s buy-in is essential, practically and politically, to meet the EMP’s goals.

The EMP admittedly lacks detailed plans and adequate public input to accomplish its
goals.

The EMP completely ignores Gov. Murphy's promises for guidance and rules for
constructing new gas power plants and pipelines/compressor stations.

The time to fulfill these promises is now.

Thank you, Nadia Bach
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